
WES BADMINTON FINALE DATE CHANGE 
 
March 25, 2025 

● Note: Date has been changed due to a personal matter that I have to attend 
to on the last week of school before Easter Break.  

● Cancelling all badminton the week of April 14-17.  
● No finale on Wednesday April 16th 

● Still badminton on April 7 and 8 regular time and place.  
 
WES Badminton Finale will now be Thursday, April 10th from 3:45 to 6:00 at WHS 
Please pick up your child at the Wainwright High School at 6:00 pm 
 
Re: After School Badminton Program Finale at the High School  
When: Thursday, April 10th from 3:45-6:00 p.m. 
Who: All grade 4, 5 and 6 badminton students 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
This is an information letter regarding our finale for the after school badminton program.  We, the 
students and supervisors, will all meet outside in front of our school on Thursday, April 10 and 
we will walk to Wainwright High School.  We will be playing doubles challenge matches there.  
The goal is to have all three grades playing matches against each other.  The high school has six 
courts which will allow for more games to be played.  We will have nutritional snacks available at 
5:45 p.m. We would like you to pick up your son or daughter at 6:00 p.m. at the gymnasium door 
at the high school.   
The number one goal of our program was to expose students to the wonderful sport of badminton 
in a non-threatening environment, and we, the supervisors, feel our students have come a long 
ways.  Students have developed skills and have worked cooperatively with each other to enhance 
their knowledge of the action packed activity of badminton.  Skills and drills have focused on 
short and long service, overhead clears, drop shots and smashes.  FUN has been our number one 
goal as well as inclusion. Students worked hard and participated at their highest level.   
 
WHAT IS NEEDED: Please be sure that your son or daughter has a clean pair of shoes brought 
to our gymnasium before the end of the day and they will be transported to WHS. All students are 
expected to bring shoes so that we keep their floors clean.  All shoes will then be brought back to 
WES after the badminton finale.  A number of our students will be using our racquets anyways, 
so I will be bringing those back to our school as well.  

  If you have any questions, comments or concerns regarding our last day of badminton 
please contact me at the school at 842-3361.  
 
Yours in athletics, 
 
Dale Mitchell  
Physical Education instructor  
 

PLEASE PICK STUDENTS UP AT THE HIGH SCHOOL AT 
6:00 p.m. on THURSDAY, APRIL 10th  
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